
From: Mayor 

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 10:36 AM 

To: Jeffrey Watiker; Bill Stern 

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole 

Subject: Re: Window signage at the new nail salon on Palmer Road at Heathcote Five Corners  
  

Dear Mr. Watiker - This acknowledges receipt of your email. 

 

By cc to the Village Manager and Deputy Village Manager I am asking that they 

follow-up and get back to you. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark  

 
From: Jeffrey Watiker <watikerhome@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 9:44 AM 

To: Mayor; Steve Pappalardo; Bill Stern 

Subject: Window signage at the new nail salon on Palmer Road at Heathcote Five Corners  

  

Jon, Steve and Bill, 

 

A new nail salon has opened on Palmer Road in the Wilgram Building at 

Heathcote Five Corners.  We welcome this new business to our 

neighborhood.  However, the salon has placed very large signage in their front 

windows advertising a 20% off sale and parking in the rear.  Since the signs 

occupy a very large portion of the windows, we are skeptical that they comply with 

the Village Code.  Can someone please check this out? 

 

Thank you and best regards, 

 

Jeff Watiker 

President, East Heathcote Neighborhood Association 


